
 CAMPUS HABITATIONS HOLDINGS LTD. 

 December 13, 2023 

 BY ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 Mayor Brant Burrow 
 Township of Elizabeth-Kitley 
 6544 New Dublin Rd, RR2 
 Addison ON 

 Subject:  Term Sheet Extension - Row’s Corners 
 Township of Elizabethtown-Kitley 

 Dear Mayor Burrow, 

 Thank you for your letter of today’s date. 

 We  have  taken  note  of  the  Township  of  Elizabethtown-Kitley's  request  for  a  one-month 
 extension  to  the  provisions  of  the  executed  Term  Sheet  and  are  in  agreement  with  the 
 proposed extension to January 31, 2024. 

 We  would  like  to  express  our  gratitude  for  your  support  and  commendations.  We  are 
 equally  committed  to  seeing  this  project  through  to  fruition  and  look  forward  to 
 continuing our collaboration. 

 Please consider this letter as our formal agreement to your extension request. 

 Your very truly, 

 Campus Habitations Holdings Ltd. 

 Marc Koran, Director 




